UEST

PREPARATORY ACADEMY

August 16", 2019
To Whom it May Concern:

In accordance with Nevada Administrative Code Section 388A.415, please accept this letter of intent
to renew the Charter of Quest Preparatory Academy. We propose to renew our Charter for a term of
six years to begin on July 1, 2020. We currently serve students in grades kindergarten through eight
and plan to continue serving students in grades kindergarten through eight in our next charter term.
We will submit a charter renewal application to the State Public Charter School Authority by October
15, 2019.

We look forward to working with you during the renewal process and appreciate your consideration.
Sincerely,

AR

Janelle Veith, Principal

ern, Receiver


Terri Zeigler
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